
 

Press Note 

 This is for the information of the General 
Public that, the CSC located at School Line, Port Blair 
will remain closed from 16/07/2018 to 19/07/2018 on 
medical grounds and will be operational from 
20/07/2018. Citizens are requested to approach 
nearby CSCs located at Dairy Farm or Dollygunj to 
avail services. Inconvenience so caused is regretted. 
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